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Bidding Process 
The Downtown Improvement Project Pre-Bid Meeting was well attended with contractors ready to engage and learn 

more about the project for Phase 1. Complete with a walk down Main Street, contractors, members of the City and a 

team from Horrocks Engineers, worked collaboratively to dig deep on resolving issues and asking further questions. 

 

The bidding process closed on March 28th at 2 PM. No bids were received, but further action will take place in the 

coming weeks. The next steps in securing a contract will be to discuss Phase 1 with contractors, both local and out-of-

town. Navigating the bidding process in this manner allows the City to ensure this complex project will be completed 

expeditiously and with careful consideration of businesses impacted. 

 

The Downtown Improvement Project is well on its way to becoming a reality, and we want to thank you all for the many 

ways you've participated and followed along with the progress of this plan. It is time to unveil the latest and greatest 

renderings, depicting the possibilities of this project. 



Current Conditions of North Main Street 

 

 

New & Improved Rendering of North Main Street 

 

This rendering shows the vision for the Downtown Improvement Project along North Main Street. Imagine the 

possibilities. Will you stroll down Main with your little one after picking them up from tumbling class, enjoy a slice at 

some outdoor seating before the sun sets or take part in a mid-day bicycle ride and picnic in the park? 

 



North Main Street will be the first street to see construction for the Downtown Improvement Project beginning this 

year. The projected timeline sets Phase 1 to begin late spring. Timelines will be updated after negotiations with 

contractors are finalized. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

For further information or clarification, questions, comments or concerns, please email mhed@mountain-home.us, 

visit the Economic Development Office at 150 South 3rd East Street or call 208-587-2173. 

 

Comprehensive Plan Survey 
 
The City of Mountain Home Comprehensive Plan 

Survey closes on April 5, 2019. If you haven't had the 

opportunity to take it, there's still time! This survey is 

instrumental in helping the City of Mountain Home 

understand what YOU believe our community needs 

and help prioritize efforts. Click the link below to take 

the survey! 
 

Take the Survey 

 


